



# Quantock Orienteers

## Agenda for QO Committee Meeting

19.15 – 14th March 2019 at 67 Staplegrove Road

1	<b>Start (19.15)</b> <b>1.1</b> Attendees and apologies. Welcome new member	
2	<b>Previous Meeting on 5 December 2018 (19.20)</b> <b>2.1</b> Approval of Minutes <b>2.2</b> Matters arising: ACTION – EXPLORE PP DONATION AMOUNT – MC ONGOING ACTION – RE-SCHEDULE CANCELLED QOFL FOR 2019 - JC ACTION –LOCATE AND CHECK MILLFIELD MAP – SR ACTION – INVESTIGATE MILLFIELD AVAILABILITY – MC ACTION – QUERY BOF INSURANCE REGULATION FOR NON ATTENDEES – RW DONE – SEE REPLY IN DECEMBER MINUTES ACTION – ASSESS ELIGIBILITY FOR CS CUP OR TROPHY FROM OCTOBER 2018 MEMBERSHIP DATA – JC/JP/CH ACTION – ORGANIZE QO TEAM FOR CS HEAT IN MARCH – CH ACTION- COMPILER SUGGESTIONS FOR CLUB OFFICER CHANGES – RC – 6.4 BELOW ACTION – CONTACT PETE AKERS AND TONY HEXT TO ASSESS INTEREST IN HAM HILL MAPPING – JC -DONE ACTION – ADVISE CHRISTINE VINCE OF QO INTEREST IN HELPING AT 2021 JK – RW – DONE	
3	<b>Money (19.30)</b> <b>3.1</b> Finance report <b>3.2</b> AONB Quantock plan <b>3.3</b> HPC Grant application	<i>Steve</i>
4	<b>Events (19.45)</b> <b>4.1</b> Past events: Christmas Novelty, QOFL 4, JOGs, Map Runs, QOUAD mini-series, Galoppen <b>4.2</b> Plans for future events: CSC, JOGs, SWOA Relay, Club Championships 2019, QOFL league 2019/20, Galoppen 2020 <b>4.3</b> AGM. Date and venue <b>4.4</b> Fabian 4 and Registration slips <b>4.5</b> DEVON event collaboration	<i>Roger</i>  <i>Roger/ Judy</i>
5	<b>Activities (20.30)</b> <b>5.1</b> Junior Orienteering Group. Future plans	<i>Judy</i>
6	<b>People (20.45)</b> <b>6.1</b> Membership <b>6.2</b> Volunteer Report <b>6.3</b> Club captain. CSC team. Yvette Baker competition. JK entries <b>6.4</b> Club officer changes. Committee nominations for Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, Fixture Secretary(to be confirmed by new Committee)	<i>Karen</i> <i>Jeff</i> <i>Chris</i> <i>Roger</i>
7	<b>Places (21.15)</b> <b>7.1</b> Mapping & Mapping sub-Committee. Reports on paper & printing <b>7.2</b> FC sub-Committee <b>7.3</b> Permissions	<i>Bill/Steve/Roger</i> <i>Bob/Andrew</i>

<b>8</b>	Equipment and communications <b>(22.20)</b> <b>8.1</b> Equipment report <b>8.2</b> Website	<i>Roger/Andy Jeff</i>
<b>9</b>	Any other business <b>(22.30)</b> <b>9.1</b> Adder survey <b>9.2</b> BBC Somerset Sound interview <b>9.1</b> Doodle poll for next (final) meeting	<i>Roger Rosie Roger</i>